
 

 

ETTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Chair: John Holmes,  
Whitehouse Barn, Main Street, Etton  
East Riding of Yorkshire HU17 7PG 

Telephone: 01430 810797    
 Email: holmesja@btinternet.com 

Clerk: Alan Bravey, 
3 Ruskin Way, Brough, 

East Riding of Yorkshire HU15 1GW 
Telephone: 07932 016856 

Email: ettonpc@outlook.com 

 

 
4th May 2023 

 

NOTICE OF  

ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY 
  

I hereby give you notice that the Annual Parish Assembly will be held on: 

 

 

MONDAY 15th MAY 2023, 7:30pm 
 

 
The meeting will take place in Etton Village Hall, Main Street, Etton. The Agenda is set out 
below. 

 
 

This is the statutory Annual Meeting of the Parish. All Parishioners are welcome to attend and 
we hope to see as many people as possible. 

   
 

Parish Councillor John Holmes 

Chairman, Etton Parish Council 

  
 

AGENDA 

 
 
1.   Approval of minutes of the Annual Parish Assembly held on 4th May 2021. 
 
2.   Matters arising on those Minutes. 
 
3. To receive a highlight report from the Chair on Etton Parish Council activities 
 
4. To consider amended lighting to the Etton War Memorial  
 
5.   Question Time / Public Participation – An open session where anyone present can raise 

any comments, issues or requests on any aspect of village life    
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ANNUAL ASSEMBLY OF THE PARISH OF ETTON 
 

      7pm 9 MAY 2022 
 
 

PRESENT: Councillor Holmes (Chairman), Bell, Horton, Sleight, Ward, Widd and Yeo. 

 

Ward Councillor Greenwood and 6 members of the public were also present. 
 
Apologies were received from Councillors Stott and Riding.  
 
The meeting was held in the Village Hall, Etton. 
 
1/22. MINUTES – Resolved – That the minutes of the meeting of the Assembly held on 11th March 
2019 be approved as a correct record and signed by the Chairman. 
 
2/22 MATTERS ARISING – There were no matters arising.    
 
3/22 QUESTION TIME – The meeting discussed the problem of speeding farm vehicles, concerns 
about the age of drivers, and use of mobile phones whilst driving.  It was noted that a speed survey 
had been booked, but there had been no confirmation of when it would take place.  It was agreed that 
concerns about dangerous driving should be reported to the Police at the time of the offence, along 
with a registration number, and that the Clerk would enquire about the success of Cherry Burton’s 
speed watch scheme. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


